
Child Passenger Safety
on school Buses

FOR PUPIL TRANSPORTATION PROFESSIONALS 

CLASSES ARE HELD TWICE A YEAR IN NORTH
DAKOTA: ONCE IN THE SUMMER AND ONCE IN

THE FALL. SCAN THE QR CODE TO BE ADDED TO
OUR INTEREST LIST AND RECEIVE A

REGISTRATION LINK ONCE AVAILABLE.

CALL US FOR MORE INFORMATION: 701-780-1489

This training is intended to provide an overview of child restraint system use on school buses with
a focus on preschool-aged children and children with disabilities. It will include instructional

videos, instructor education and hands-on practice. This class will help school districts, Head Start
programs, special education instructors, childcare centers and busing companies understand their

role in transporting students safely in a bus environment.


